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Anthony Kooperman

From: Nigel Sunter <Nigel.Sunter@purcelluk.com>
Sent: 17 May 2017 18:37
To: Anthony Kooperman
Cc: Camilla Fellowes; ian@dendybyrne.com; Siobhan Warrington
Subject: Re: 1 Chester Gate - Architectural Details

Anthony, 

Thank you for the details. In view of the fact that the house retains virtually no original features, and there is 

therefore no justification for a slavishly 'correct' historic interpretation,  I would be happy with these proposed 

details as drawn.  

Nigel 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On 16 May 2017, at 13:17, Anthony Kooperman <AKooperman@cpcldn.com> wrote: 

 
Dear Nigel  

  

Hope you’re well.  

  

During our walk around 1 Chester Gate (adjacent to the large scheme at 6-10 Cambridge Terrace), 

we discussed some architectural guidelines that should be followed in the reinstatement of certain 

fabric. 

  

We agreed that we would send you our architectural details document before it went to Camden to 

discharge our planning and listed building conditions.   

  

Please find attached.  

  

If you could please confirm that you are happy with the selected items, we will progress to a 

planning application.  

  

Thank you 

  

Regards 

Anthony  

Anthony Kooperman 
Project Manager 
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